Distance Learning Advisory Committee
Minutes
September 9, 2008, 3:30 p.m.

Raburn Wing, Room 305

Chris Maynard called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m.

Members present: Larry Adams, Paulette Alexander, Courtney Balentine, Wanda Bradford, Tim Collins, Wendy Darby, Bruce Gordon, Linda Lewis, Chris Maynard, Chair,  Mark Puckett, Leigh Thompson, Anna Veal, B.J. Wilson
Members absent: Ms. Debbie Chaffin, Ms. Sherri Hester, Dr. Katie Kinney, Mr. John 
McGee, Mr. Stephen Putman
Bruce Gordon was elected as Vice Chair of the committee and Leigh Thompson was asked to record the minutes.

Chris Maynard presented the committee with a charge from Dr. Garry Warren, Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost, for the upcoming year.  The committee has been charged with examining the curriculum and preparing a report outlining areas where online classes would be viable options.  
The results of the course evaluation forms from the May 9, 2008 Best Practices Distance Learning Conference were distributed and discussed by the committee. Suggestions for improving next years conference were then discussed. Among these were: having beginner and intermediate tracks, hands on training in implementing DL technology in a class, and a focus on how to use the DL technology in face to face classes. Other possible session topics were: exam safety/testing, using the grade book feature and a session for students on distance learning courses.
John McGee is working on making the Tegrity videos of the May 9th conference presentations available. 

The date for next years conference was set for Friday, May 8, 2009.
Three conference planning subcommittees were formed. Conference Subcommittee Chair is BJ Wilson.  Program Subcommittee Chair is Tim Collins, members are Wanda Bradford, Mark Puckett, Leigh Thompson. Vendor Subcommittee Chair is John McGee, members are Bruce Gordon, Wendy Darby.

The next meeting was set for October 7, 2008. Other proposed meeting dates are: November 4th, 2008 and December 2, 2008.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Leigh Thompson
